
Hazleton Area High School 

Marching Cougar Band Boosters  

   

  

Meeting Minutes: February 1, 2018 President Barbara Haraschack called the meeting to order at 

6:40pm.  The minutes from January 11, 2018 meeting were reviewed. A motion to accept was 

made by Kim Drennan and seconded by Lori Magda.   

  

Treasurer's Report: Treasurer Lynda Habel presented the financial summary to the parents and 

then answered any questions that were presented to her. A motion to accept was made by Chrissy 

Parise and seconded by Kim Drennan.   

  

President Report   

President Barbara Haraschak welcomed everyone. Barbara spoke about students planning on 

going into a music education can apply for scholarship money .  Barbara also spoke about 

adding an Amendment to the By-Laws in regards to the scholarship guidelines. Motion to accept 

Eileen Romero and seconded by Kim Drennan  

  

Committee Reports  

  

Fundraising Ways and Means: PLEASE FOLLOW DUE DATES. President Barb Haraschack 

gave an update on Future fundraisers in Barbara Fortes absence: Victorias Candy, Pizza, Hazel 

Park Hoagies, Capriotti fundraiser, Krispy Kreme, a character breakfast w/ pictures for general 

fund, Easter flower sale.  Barb Haraschack has thanked everyone who has helped and 

volunteered their time for everything 

  

Publicity:  Nothing at this time  

  

Concession Stand: Nadine Kunetz informed everyone that the leftover powerade has been sold  

  

Chaperones:  Nothing at this time 

  

Band Store: President Barbara Haraschack as informed there will be a spring order in the near 

future also MIOSM and NY Trip shirts   

 

Banquet Committee: Kim Drennan stated the banquet menu has been set. All RSVP's and final 

counts were in. Kim extends a special Thank you to all that have helped to make this year’s 

banquet a success. 

  

Budget Committee: President Barbara Haraschack spoke to the parents about what the Budget 

Committee does and asked if anyone would like to volunteer for the committee.  

 

 Director's Report: Mr. Stefanko spoke about  

Attendance/Membership....Remind 2018-2019...Membership Paperwork 2018-2019 

Charms.Jazz dance Night Spring fundraiser.. 



Purse Bingo w/ Arts & Humanities.....Winter Guard Membership Forms-see Mr 

Stefanko....Cancer Telethon Feb.24th @ WYLN Studio.....New Uniforms?....COUGAR 

COURIER is out...Next trip payment due FEBRUARY 16TH 

  

New Business: 

 Mr. Ryan Lamoreux attended the February 1st meeting and spoke to all in attendance in regards 

to his part in writing the show, payment and will no longer play a part in any instruction of kids. 

All in favor. Approved 

  

Meeting was adjourned by: Kim Drennan and seconded by Lori Magda @ 7:27pm.   

  

Next Meeting: March 1@ 6:30p.m. Band Room   
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